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PRODUCT END-OF-LIFE NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you that Lantronix is discontinuing the following product 
effective immediately.  
 
Affected Product 

Part Number Description 

520-080-R 
Power Supply, 100-240VAC, 12VDC @0.83A, 2.1mm Barrel Connector, 4 Regional AC 
Plugs, RoHS 

 
The replacement product is 520-154-R. 
 
Replacement Product 

Part Number Description 

520-154-R 
Power Supply, 100-240 VAC, 12VDC @0.9A, 2.1mm Barrel Connector, 4 Regional AC 
Plugs, Efficiency Level VI, PSE, RoHS 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at 
(800) 422-7044 or (949) 453-7198. 
 
 


